
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
15th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 I'd like to start by offering my thanks for a couple of things: 

Firstly, the quality (and quantity) of work which has been coming back into school this week has been 
exceptional. I honestly feel your pain with the whole home learning situation but you have clearly risen to the 
challenge and are doing a fabulous job. THANK YOU.  

Secondly, following my email last Sunday I'd like to thank those parents who really considered whether they 
needed a key worker position. When you look at the figures below it's been refreshing to see that you are not 
only considering the safety and welfare of your own children, but also my staff and realised that it's not about 
whether children are receiving their education, but more about everyone's safety and all of us playing our 
part. THANK YOU. 

Data below based on Wednesday 13th January 

 The national rate is 655 people per 100,000 (up 26 on the previous day & up 13% over the last 7 days) 
 Leicestershire 381 per 100,000 (up 10 on the previous day & up 9% over the last 7 days) 
 North West Leicestershire is 369 per 100,000 

Once again, the staff have worked extremely hard this week, either covering key worker groups or providing 
the best possible home learning for the children. It is not an easy situation for anyone but your supportive 
emails about home learning area real pick me up for all my staff here at Woodstone. THANK YOU 

Finally, times for Class calls next week are as follows: 

Reception: 9:45am & 1:45pm 
Year 1: 8:45am & 1:15pm 
Year 2: 9am & 2:45pm 
Year 3: 8:45am & 1:15pm (not on Wednesday) 
Year 4: 9:30am & 2:30pm 
Year 5: 9am & 1pm 
Year 6: 9:45am & 1:30pm  

Many thanks and have a lovely weekend 

Mr. Mullins 
Headteacher 
    
 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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